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MAY 

8TH SUNSET TWIRLERS MOTHERS DAY 

DANCE 

9TH ADELAIDE OUTLAWS PLUS CLOSED 

11TH WILD FRONTIER MOTHERS DAY 

DANCE 

SCOOT BACK SQUARES MOTHERS DAY 

DANCE 

12TH SUNSET TWIRLERS 23RD BIRTHDAY 

14TH ADELAIDE OUTLAWS MOTHERS DAY 

DANCE 

15TH WILD FRONTIER/KANNELLA MAY 

DINNER DANCE 

18TH PADDLE STEAMERS RAINBOW 

NIGHT 

20TH SUNSET TWIRLERS ROUNDS 23RD 

BIRTHDAY 

25TH SCOOT BACK SQUARES AGM & 

DANCE 

31ST SUNSET TWIRLERS PLUS CLOSED 

SASDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

DISCLAIMER: The South Australian Square Dance Society Inc. and the Editor DO NOT 
ACCEPT any responsibility for any goods or services advertised, or statements made, in 

this magazine.  

Murray Dempsey ,  Vice President 

JUNE 

3RD T&T ROUNDS 27TH BIRTHDAY 

4TH ADELAIDE OUTLAWS PANCAKE 

NIGHT 

8TH WILD FRONTIER R IGHT ROYAL 

NIGHT 

SCOOT BACK SQUARES CLOSED 

9TH WILD FRONTIER/KANNELLA SPECIAL 

BRONC WISE MAINSTREAM/PLUS 

12TH KANNELLA SPECIAL BRONC WISE 

ADVANCE/C1 

SUNSET TWIRLERS ROYAL GALA BALL 

13TH ADELAIDE OUTLAWS PLUS CLOSED 

15TH PADDLE STEAMERS INTERNATIONAL 

NIGHT 

SCOOT BACK SQUARES CLOSED 

16TH SARDA AGM & DANCE 

17TH SCOOT BACK SQUARES 7TH 

BIRTHDAY 

19TH YORKE PROMENADERS HOT SOUP 

& CRACKERS NIGHT 

28TH SUNSET TWIRLERS PLUS CLOSED 

SASDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

DIARY DATESDIARY DATES  
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G'Day, 

 

Hope everyone had a fantastic and safe Easter, spending time with family and 
friends and indulging in hot cross buns plus the chocolate Easter eggs. 

By the time you get this message JVC would have celebrated their 4th birthday, 
for those that went I am sure you enjoyed yourself because I had a great time. 
Thank you to John Casey and Jacqueline Baumgartner for putting on a fantastic 
afternoon for everyone. 

Hoping everyone had a safe trip over to W.A for the National Convention and    
enjoyed making new friends and catching up with old friends as well. Thanks to 
Mal and Chris Partington for transporting our State banner to the Convention. 

I'm expecting to hear lots about the National from many of you when you get back 
to S.A . 

Wishing all the mother's and grandmother's out there a happy Mother's Day. I 
hope you are very spoilt by your family for the day and most of all just sit back,  
relax and enjoy the pampering. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the State Convention at Hewett in August, 
hopefully the weather will be nice for that weekend. Don't forget to say hello to our 
guest caller Mel Wilkerson from Tumut N.S.W, he will be looking forward to seeing 
everyone there.  

Remember go to Trybooking.com to book your weekend ticket. 

 

Thank you 

Murray Dempsey 

Vice President 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE   
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SASDS  COMMITTEE  NEWSSASDS  COMMITTEE  NEWS  
I think you will have been seeing quite a bit of your Committee Reps and the 
Executive on dance nights telling everyone about the new Membership structure. 
We’ve already had quite a few new members and enquiries. Roll on the Round Up 
in colour !! Remember to send your email address to Stephen if you would like a 
sample sent to you. 

The committee executive delivered our response to issues brought up at last year’s 
brainstorming to the last Committee meeting. All participants and clubs have been 
sent a copy of the response. This document is all about our aims and plans for 
Square Dancing in SA. Some things have been actioned and more are in the 
pipeline. 

This year the Callers and Society Dinner Dance is on Saturday 14th July – Bastille 
Day. It’s a great opportunity to dig out the berets; red, white & blue gear and all 
things French. It’s bound to be a lot of fun and we’ll be trying to ensure the catering 
goes smoothly. We had a great turn out last year and are hoping for the same 
again. 

The sorting out of the Storage Unit continues to be on the Agenda. We’ve had a 
query about a Hearing Loop purchased by SASDS some years ago. If you know of 
its’ whereabouts please contact Murray or your Club Rep. 

Unfortunately, Shirley Gabb had a serious fall recently and has had to close Whyalla 
Twirlers while she recovers. Murray & Karen visited Shirley & David and we all wish 
her a speedy recovery. 

Our State Convention theme is ‘Country in the City’ 25 – 27 August at Hewett. Plans 
are progressing well. You can book on TryBooking and help will be available at 
Clubs if needed from time to time. 

Until next month, 

Cheers, PaulineCheers, PaulineCheers, PaulineCheers, Pauline    

FROM THE EDITOR’S DESKFROM THE EDITOR’S DESK  
This issue celebrates the Club birthdays of Allabout Squares and JVC Square 
Dance with photos from both events, we also look forward to Sunset Twirlers       
upcoming birthday and feature their Club history in this issue, Les and Anne are a 
busy couple! 

Speaking of upcoming events Bronc Wise from the USA is visiting SA in June and 
the combined Dinner Dance for Bastille Day in July, so lots of dancing to look for-
ward to. 

Remember if you would like to ‘test drive’ the digital version of Round Up just send 
me an email at sasds.roundup@gmail.com 

Cheers, Stephen 
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Hi everyone. We enjoyed a wonderful evening celebrating the 
Easter holiday and thanks to all who joined us. The hall looked 
eggs-ceptional with the egg caricatures and Easter 
decorations. As for the hot cross buns - well, they always go  
quickly! 
Welcome back to those who travelled to Perth for the National 
Convention. Hoping it all went well for you and you danced 
your feet off. 
Our next theme night will be our Mothers’ Day Dance. See the 
advert. Lady members will receive complimentary admission. 

The supper will be rich in Vitamin C - that’s C for Chocolate! If you’re bringing a 
basket supper - keep that in mind. 

Next month we see the graduation of our intermediate dancers into the 
Mainstream group and a new intake of learners begins. Help spread the word - 
Mon nights at 6:45pm - a new learners group starts  on the 11th June 

Also, coming up in early June - our pancake night! You’ll need to book in for 
the all-you-can-eat Pancakes. Always a fun night with the Pancake King. 

  

 
www.adelaideoutlaws.com 
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Wow!  What an exciting birthday weekend!!!  Thanks to 
everyone who travelled to celebrate our special milestone 
of 10 years.   We had an action packed weekend of 
dancing along with lunch and entertainment at the RSL 
which consisted of the “UMOJA” Unity Swahili dance 

group, singing, dancing and Digger displaying his intellectual prowess in the 
Millennium  quizJJI think!.  Most dancers  made the trip to the Cave gardens 
Saturday morning to watch Andrea perform in the Fringe festival. 

Saturday night concluded with a “Taste of the Coonawarra” supper.  Special thanks 
to Mike Davey who highlighted the week-end as feature caller.  Other callers who 
kindly travelled to join us included, Neil Wynn, Jeff Seidel, Scotty Scott, Les Tulloch 
and John Casey.   A most intriguing topic during the week-end was Neil and his 
microwave, certainly provided lots of banter and laughter.  The weekend finished 
with a full breakfast including bacon and eggs along with dancing for 25 in the 
dance shed. 

New dancers are continuing to progress extremely well thanks to our amazing 
angels.   

Was great to have Dan come back for our 10th birthday and also drop in last week 
for a dance. 

Congratulations to Sam and Mark on their upcoming wedding, that’s two this year.  
HmJ. We’re all wondering who the third one will be to complete the hat trick!! 

Our sincere condolences to Trish and family on the recent passing of Ray. 

The Two Amigos 

 

Happy travellers, heading west.  Stay safe on the roads.  Our 
club will be dancing again on Friday May 25th as most of us are 
on the road somewhere. 

After 4 weeks off, recuperating, we're finally back to 

dancing again.  Thank you to Karen and Murray for 

calling in to see me at home.  It was lovely!  Our 

Whyalla weather is not being kind to us at the moment, but we know Autumn is on 

its way.   The enthusiasm has not waned at all and dancers are moving well on the 

dance floor.  Saturday afternoon was well attended, and the turnout for Monday 

night in the dreadful heat was amazing.  We know our dancers are excited to be 

moving once again, so thank you to everyone who has had to wait the last month 

for me to heal a little bit. Will catch you up next month.... 

'Happy Dancing"         

Shirley and David 
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Allabout SquaresAllabout Squares——10th Birthday10th Birthday  
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A busy month of Square Dancing. At the end of March we 
headed down to Mt Gambier to help celebrate AllAbout Squares 
10th Birthday weekend.  
Then on our return we had to go over a lot of movements to pre-
pare our dancers for our JVC Square Dance 4th Birthday.   
On 14 April 2018 most of our dancers came to the hall at 10am 

to prepare for the dance, expecting 3 squares of dancers – due to the National 
Convention commencing next Thursday. At midday most left for home to change 
and return for the 1.30 dance.  What a surprise at 1.30pm when we had 3 squares 
for the opening dance and people were still coming through the door.  It was so 
wonderful to see the next bracket with 5 squares on the floor.   
A big thankyou should go to the callers – Ian Rutter, Les Tulloch, Graham Elliott, 
Ros Turnbull and Milton for helping the dancers to have so much fun. It was a day 
where every visiting dancer happily helped our dancers to enjoy their birthday – 
thankyou all.  
A special thank you to Karen and Carl, now from QLD for making the effort to come 
on their way to the National Convention.  They were a big part of the early success 
of JVC Square Dance Club.  
Happy Dancing Everyone  
Jacqueline and John. 

https://jvcsquaredance.com 

 Hi all  It’s terrific to say what great March we had the weekend 
away with Wild Frontier at Berri, great food at the club thank you,  
great dancing at the hall Friday night and Saturday. It’s good to see 
some dancers from other clubs come along, once again thank you 

to Jeff  for calling ;). 

Just a reminder of our May dinner at the Salisbury North Football 
club with the Wild Frontier, If you haven’t already please put your 

name down on the list or ring April Nicholls ( 8250 5892) to advise as we need to 

finalise the numbers. 

In the month of May 8th we have our soup night, do come along and enjoy the 

lovely soup. 

For our dancers that went to Perth, we hope you had a great time and enjoyed 

yourselves. 

I would like to say a thank you for all the hard work that Alistair has done for the 
club in writing the report for Round up each month, and also a thank you to Pauline 

Ottaway for all her help as well. 

 

President April Nicholls 
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JVC Square Dance 4th BirthdayJVC Square Dance 4th Birthday  
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On Fri 9th March we witnessed an inaugural ‘caller duet’ from 
Chris & Milton. They called to Waltzing Matilda & The Unicorn 
with Milton accompanying on guitar. The bracket was 
absolutely brilliant, although it was a bit of a marathon trying 
to keep up with Milton’s strumming!!!! 

The Saint Patrick’s theme night on 16th March saw plenty of green skirts, shirts, 
hats & food. Les was our caller and as always matched the music to the theme and 
along with Anne dressed accordingly in Irish attire. Don has placed photographs on 
Facebook. To view a variety of club photographs type in Paddlesteamer Square 
Dance Club & click to join the group. 

We are extremely fortunate to have square dance members who play table tennis 
in the Port Elliot Institute on Friday mornings as they set up the chairs & organise 
the kitchen ready for dancing in the evening.  

Our mainstream dancers are meeting regularly on a Saturday afternoon at        
Paddlesteamer members’ homes. Ros teaches the sessions with other competent 
members also helping.  

Brian & Judy & Ivan thoroughly enjoyed the Victorian State Convention in Horsham 
from 9th-12th March. Mark is recovering well from surgery & even managed a Plus 
bracket at our last session at his home. April is obviously Paddle Steamers’ holiday 
time with Deidre heading to Western Australia, Gail to New Zealand & Penny to 
Hitchin in Hertfordshire & Singapore. 

Our 10th Birthday (Oct 12th, 13th, 14th) planning is well under way with plenty on 
offer for everyone. 

Gail 
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 Hello & welcome back to those that have already returned from 

the National Convention in Perth – we hope you had a great 

time. 

Our trip to Berri was another good weekend of socialising and 

dancing. The meal at the Berri Club was great and seemed to 

work well with people ordering what they wanted when they were ready – great 

salad & veg bar too.  Whilst numbers were down on previous years we were still 

dancing 3 sets for the Sunday morning workshop and there were about 20 at the 

BYO BBQ on the Sunday evening. We had a couple of visitors from Victoria and it 

was great to see Margaret & Bob from Renmark again, regulars to our weekends 

away and we wish them both the best for the road ahead. Well done to both com-

mittees for putting another great weekend together.   

On Easter Saturday we held our Easter dance and the decorations, little chocolate 

eggs and hot cross buns all added to the atmosphere; well done and thanks to all 

who came along.  Don’t forget our Mother’s Day dance coming up and also our 

combined Dinner with Kannella Squares. If you are coming to the May dinner we 

need to know numbers so please put your name on the list or ask someone to do it 

for you – see advert for details.  June will be upon us before we know it and hope-

fully you’ve marked your diaries for the dance with Bronc Wise. 

Happy dancing, 

Jenny. www.wildfrontiersa.com 
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www.sunsettwirlers.com 

Firstly thank you to everybody who has commented on Les’s 

role as the Executioner at the Victorian State Convention, 

seems it was a hit.  The question has been asked will the exe-

cutioner make another appearance, well we guess so but 

probably not until Halloween. 

Les, Anne, Judi, Brian, Eddie, Rosalie, Pam, Wayne, Roy and Cheryl travelled to 

Mt Gambier to help celebrate their 10th birthday.   Whilst numbers were low we all 

had a good time and were proud to have made a significant contribution  (5 cou-

ples out of 3 sets dancing).  Glad to have you all back safely given the gale force 

winds on the return journey, made driving very tricky. 

Thank you to Eddie and Rosalie for organising our Easter Bunny Hop.  Easter 

eggs and Hot Cross Buns made for a delicious supper. 

The plus class has now completed all the program moves although from standard 

applications only.  The real work starts now with consolidation and extending our 

knowledge. 

We also had a visit from Beryl Bishop again who dances at Stradbroke Squares in 

Gippsland, Victoria, great to see her again. 

Don’t forget our birthday coming up.  Hope you enjoy reading our club history 

which appears in this edition.  Thank you to everybody who has contributed in 

some way to the club we are proud of what we have and continue to 

achieve.Happy dancing from Anne & Les 

 

 

Mothers Day 
Dance 

 

Tuesday 8 May 2018 

Port Noarlunga Arts Centre 

22 Gawler Street, Port Noarlunga 

Dancing from 7pm  

 

Tea & Coffee Provided 

Monte Carlo & Raffle 

 

 

 
Come help celebrate the 

Queen’s Birthday 

Royal Gala Ball 
 

Tuesday 12 June 2018 

Port Noarlunga Arts Centre 

22 Gawler Street, Port 

Noarlunga 

 

Dancing from 7pm  

 

Tea & Coffee Provided 

Monte Carlo & Raffle 



13 

    
    
    
    
    
    

    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

Dress a little or a lot WACKYDress a little or a lot WACKYDress a little or a lot WACKYDress a little or a lot WACKY    

for Sunset Twirlersfor Sunset Twirlersfor Sunset Twirlersfor Sunset Twirlers    

23rd Birthday23rd Birthday23rd Birthday23rd Birthday    
 

Marion RSL Hall Norfolk Road 

Rounds 5pm ~ Plus 5.45pm ~ Mainstream 8pm 

Dinner 6.30-8pm (pre booking not required) 

Saturday 12th May 
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 Sunset Twirlers Club History 

The club was founded in 1995 and continues to be operated by Anne & Les   Tul-

loch . 

We started with beginner classes in both Squares & Rounds with our first nights 

being squares on 4 May 1995, and Rounds on 6th May 1995.  Classes com-

menced initially at the Scout Hall in Anderson Ave, Glenelg North. 

The name was chosen because of the beautiful sunsets that the Bay area is fa-

mous for.  Similarly the club colours are the colours of the sunset and are depicted 

in our badge and banner with blue being the sea and the sky, yellow the beach 

with gold dancers in silhouette to the orange setting sun. 

In December 1995 we graduated a couple of sets of dancers.  It was about this 

time that we moved squares to Cooinda Centre (behind Marion Council) and 

Rounds to the Scout Hall in Marion Road, Cowandilla. 

In 1997 we started a Plus class and danced plus until 2005.  In 1998 we moved 

the Round dancing to Cooinda and danced both at that location until 2008.   

Rounds continue to dance at Cooinda to this day now 2 nights a week dancing up 

to phase 6 in various rhythms. 

Then in 2008 Les was approached to start another square club further south of the 

city around the Noarlunga area.  We ran it as a learner’s class at the Port Noar-

lunga Arts Centre whilst continuing to dance at Cooinda.  Such was the success of 

the class that we moved the square dancing to Port Noarlunga permanently and 

continue to dance there under the same name. 

10th Birthday 2005 15th Birthday 2010 
21st Birthday 2016 

20th Birthday 2015 22nd Birthday 2017 
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T & T Rounds 
 

27th Birthday dance27th Birthday dance27th Birthday dance27th Birthday dance    

    

Sunday 3 June 2018 
Dancing all levels 1.00pm to 5.00pm 

Chandelier Ballroom, 2 Cassie St, Collinswood 

 

 

Bring a plate to share 

Lucky Numbers Lucky Spots 
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This has proved to be an interesting month. Graham and Bev 

managed to swing by Mt. Gambier to help Allabout Squares 

celebrate their 10th birthday. This is a great achievement for a 

country club and Andrea has done an outstanding job to keep 

it all going. Scotty came down with Jeff Seidel for the Saturday night, but he had to 

leave Sunday morning as he was flying out to Vietnam at 5:00 AM Monday morn-

ing. All in all, it was a great birthday celebration. 

Graham and Bev made it back for the Tuesday night dance and then prepared to 

set off for Perth to attend the National Convention. 

Harry and Henny have returned from their holiday and ready to get back into the 

swing of things. Roger Coutts has been ring master for the circus while Scotty is off 

jollying around Vietnam and Cambodia. Roger has been keeping everything run-

ning using recorded calls, but with numbers down due to Carol having a bung knee 

and travelling dancers it has pretty much been learners and basic dancing......but 

not to worry......we are dancing. 

With most of our travelling dancers on the move it is unlikely that we will have any-

one able to visit JVC for their birthday this year, but we wish them a happy Birthday 

and a wonderful day. 

'Till next time Happy Dancing 

Nothing much to report this month. The National Convention is now 

over with a number of dances presented that we are now able  to 

learn. I hope all who were there had a great time.  

Congratulations to Sunset Twirlers on their 23rd Birthday. Our 27th 

Birthday will be coming up on the 3rd June. Where have all those 

years gone, but they have been good years. 32 years Round Danc-

ing and 31 for Square Dancing.  

Congratulations to Shirley and David Gabb on running their club again, and also to 

see they will be having some Round  Dancing too. It's great to have Anna and 

Norm back dancing again now Norm has finished his Chemo, but is sad to say we 

lose Bev and Bruce again to Bev's very troublesome foot. 

  All for now Thelma  

 Our Monday night dancing has been cancelled as 12 of our 

mainstream dancers are also travelling across the border. 

However the worst type of news from our club that I can mention 

is the passing of Ray Graham, a much loved member of our 

group, His zest for dancing and life in general will be sorely 

missed. We offer our heart felt condolences to Trish and family on this very sad    

occasion 
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Country Square Dance Diary: 

Mon Pine City Twirlers 

Weekly 7:30 pm 

Records 

Heather Telford 

Anglican Hall 

Bay Rd, Mt Gambier 

Mainstream  

8725 7524 

Mon Whyalla Twirlers 

Weekly 7.00pm 

Shirley Gabb Lutheran Church Hall 

Lewthwaite St 

Whyalla Norrie 

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0423 516 716 

Tue JVC Squares 

Weekly 1:30pm 

John Casey Victor Harbour Snr. 

Citizens 

17-19 Torrens St,  

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0400 611 211 

Tue Yorke 

Promenaders 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Peter Scott Church of Christ Hall 

9 Taylor St, Kadina  

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0419 864748  

Thu Allabout Squares 

Weekly 7:00pm 

 

Andrea Braun Mt Gambier 

Contact Andrea 

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0417 509 144 

Fri Pine City Twirlers 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Records 

Trevor Raftery  

Anglican Hall 

Bay Rd, Mt Gambier 

Learners/

Mainstream  

0438 420 615  

Fri Acey Squares 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Records 

Alan H/ Chris B 

Lutheran Church Hall 

Magarey Cres, 

Naracoorte 

Mainstream 

8762 3629 

Fri Paddle Steamers 

Weekly 7pm 

Guest Callers  Port Elliot Institute 

16 The Strand, Port 

Elliot  

Mainstream 

8552 3879 

Sat Whyalla Twirlers 

Weekly 2.00pm 

Shirley Gabb Lutheran Church Hall 

Lewthwaite St 

Whyalla Norrie 

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0423 516 716 

South Australian Callers Association: 

President Jeff Seidel Secretary/Treasurer Les Tulloch 
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Mon Adelaide Outlaws 

Weekly 8pm 

Graham  

Elliott 

Macedonian Hall 

148 Crittenden Rd, Findon 

Mainstream 

8353 1749 

Tue Kannella Squares 

Weekly 7pm A Level 

Jeff  

Seidel 

Morialta Uniting Church 

26 Chapel St, Magill 

Plus 

8263 5023 

Tue Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 8pm 

Learners 7-8pm 

Les  

Tulloch 

Arts Centre 

22 Gawler St, Pt Noarlunga 

Mainstream 

0484233826 

Wed Adelaide Outlaws 

Closed 2nd Wed of 
month 

Graham 

Elliot 

Kilburn Community Centre 

Le Hunte St, Kilburn 

Plus 

8353 1749 

 

Thu Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 8pm 

Closed last Thu of 
month 

Les  

Tulloch 

Arts Centre 

22 Gawler St, Pt Noarlunga 

Plus 

Learners 

0484233826 

Fri Wild Frontier 

Weekly 8pm 

Learners 7pm-8pm 

Jeff  

Seidel 

Morialta Uniting Church 

26 Chapel St, Magill 

Mainstream 

8263 5023 

Metropolitan Square Dance Diary: 

Fri Scoot Back Squares 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Ian 

Rutter 

St Johns Anglican Church 

Church Street, Salisbury 

Mainstream 

0408 964 466 

Sun T&T Rounds 
Weekly 12 - 2pm 
2 - 4pm 
4 - 5pm 

Thelma McCue 
Learners 
Phase 3 to 4+ 
Advanced 

Chandelier Ballroom 
Cassie St, Collinswood 

8261 8128 

Sun Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 6.30 pm 

Les and Anne 

Tulloch  

Cooinda 
Neighbourhood Centre 

Cnr Diagonal Rd and 
Sturt Rd, Sturt 

Phase 2 to 3+ 

0484233826 

Wed Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 7 pm 

Les and Anne 

Tulloch  

Cooinda 
Neighbourhood Centre 

Cnr Diagonal Rd and 
Sturt Rd, Sturt 

Phase 4 to 6 

0484233826 

Fri T&T Rounds 

Weekly 7:30 pm 

Thelma McCue 

Advanced 

Chandelier Ballroom 

Cassie St, Collinswood 

Phase 4 to 6 

8261 8128 

Metropolitan Round Dance Diary: 
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The South Australian Square Dance Society Inc.  

Executive Committee:  

President    

Vice President Murray Dempsey 0468560782 Kar_mur@live.com.au 

Secretary Pauline Ottaway 0414 952499 sasds.sec@gmail.com 

Membership  Karen Dempsey  Kar_mur@live.com.au 

Treasurer Don Stephens 8445 2580 jandon21@bigpond.com 

Round Up Editor Stephen Janes 0410009382 sasds.roundup@gmail.com 

Committee & Club Representatives: 

Adelaide Outlaws Dawn Elliott 8353 1749 dawn@adelaideoutla

ws.com 

Kannella Squares Alistair Kennedy 0411 197386 akennedy@senet.com.au 

Scoot Back Squares Merv in Hier 8263 3471  

Sunset Twirlers Les Tulloch 0484233826 lest11@bigpond.com 

Wild Frontier Sue Bottroff 8293 3208  

Yorke Promenaders Scotty Scott   

Contact Us: 

Postal Correspondence to: SASDS Secretary 

 PO Box 6412, Halifax St, Adelaide 5000 

Articles for Round Up: sasds.roundup@gmail.com 

Australian National Square Dance Society Delegates:  

Anne Tulloch           Murray Dempsey 

Adelaide Outlaws Dawn Elliott 8353 1749 dawn@adelaideoutlaws.com 

Kannella Squares    

Scoot Back Squares Merv in Hier 8263 3471  

Sunset Twirlers Les Tulloch 0484233826 lest11@bigpond.com 

Wild Frontier Sue Bottroff 8293 3208  

SACA/SARDA    

State Convention 

Convenor’s 

Karen & Murray 

Dempsey 

 Kar_mur@live.com.au 

Committee & Club Representatives: 

Yorke Promenaders Scotty Scott 0419864748  scotty.scott@internode.on.net  

Australian National Square Dance Convention Board member: Jeff Seidel  

Australian Callers Federation: 

State Coordinator  Jeff Seidel   Board Member Graham Elliott 
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